
 

 

5th November 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Changes to arrangements in school from Monday 9th November 2020 

 

As you are aware, I wrote to you on 23rd October, outlining a number of changes we will be making to 

arrangements at school from Monday, 9th November, concerning timings of the school day and the 

compulsory wearing of face coverings. 

 

The new temporary timings for the school day are as follows: 

 

Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, Fridays 

 

 Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Y11 Y12/13 

Arrival on site 8.40 8.40 8.40 8.50 8.50 8.55 

Start of lesson 1 9.15 9.15 9.15 9.15 9.15 9.15 

Start of lesson 2 10.15 10.15 10.15 10.15 10.15 10.15 

Break 11.15 11.15 11.15 11.15 11.15 11.15 

Start of lesson 3 11.35 11.35 11.35 11.35 11.35 11.35 

Start of lesson 
4/lunch 

12.30 
lesson 4 

12.30 
lesson 4 

12.30 
lunch 

12.30 
lunch 

12.30 
lunch 

12.30 
lunch 

13.25 
lunch 

13.25 
lunch 

13.10 
lesson 4 

13.10 
lesson 4 

13.10 
lesson 4 

13.10 
lesson 4 

Start of lesson 5 14.05 14.05 14.05 14.05 14.05 14.05 

Dismissal 14.55 15.05 14.55 15.05 15.05 15.05 

 

Wednesdays 

 

 Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Y11 Y12/13 

Arrival on site 8.40 8.40 8.40 8.50 8.50 8.55 

Start of lesson 1 9.15 9.15 9.15 9.15 9.15 9.15 

Start of lesson 2 10.10 10.10 10.10 10.10 10.10 10.10 

Break 11.05 11.05 11.05 11.05 11.05 11.05 

Start of lesson 3 11.25 11.25 11.25 11.25 11.25 11.25 

Start of lesson 
4/lunch 

12.20 
lesson 4 

12.20 
lesson 4 

12.20 
lunch 

12.20 
lunch 

12.20 
lunch 

12.20 
lunch 

13.15 
lunch 

13.15 
lunch 

13.00 
lesson 4 

13.00 
lesson 4 

13.00 
lesson 4 

13.00 
lesson 4 

Start of lesson 5 13.55 13.55 13.55 13.55 13.55 13.55 

Dismissal 14.45 14.55 14.45 14.55 14.55 14.55 

 

Please kindly ensure your child has their face covering ready to wear in school from Monday, 9th November, 

or please contact your child’s Progress Leader by Friday, 6th November, if you believe he/she should be 

exempt from wearing a face covering, clearly stating the reasons why. 

 



 

Thank you for your on-going support at this challenging time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P.Kelly 

 

Headteacher 


